
Dear Sir/Ms.,

I am writing in very strong support of the Mona Vale Market opening an hour early on Sunday mornings. 

Since relocation from Frenchs Forest which we are happy with, I strongly believe the extra hour of trading should 
be implemented to accommodate early shoppers like ourselves and better trading hours for the vendors who 
put in a lot of work in setting up, trading & packing up.

The market is located is located in Pittwater RSL carpark surrounded by a bowling green(s) & commercial 
buildings. 

We believe it’s the best thing to happen to the area for those of us that can’t attend the Narrabeen Markets on 
Friday. We support market traders & are pleased the Council does to.

Please can these good people commence trading an hour earlier at 7:30AM as they did in Frenchs Forest. 

Thank you, Paul Christie. 

Paul Christie
M 0412 069 794
www.mondorock.com
The Party Boys
www.facebook.com/Paul-Christies-Rockhouse-170017739737130/
The Big Daddys
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